
Crisis Cold Weather Shelter Needs 

Other Ways to Support 

Volunteer Information 

Each shelter is always staffed by at least two overnight volunteers, and a Site       

Coordinator is always a phone call away. To learn more about volunteering:  

• Watch the Welcome to Volunteering video and complete the Volunteer        

Interest Form at cpozarks.org/coldweather  

• Complete an on-site Volunteer Training at one of our Crisis Cold Weather Shelter 

Host Sites 

• Be ready to serve during your designated volunteer shift 

Visit cpozarks.org/coldweather or call Amanda Stadler at 417-888-2020 to 

learn more!  

Find out more!   

Ozarks Alliance to End Homelessness  

Every winter, Crisis Cold Weather Shelters open in our community to provide        

additional overnight shelter beds. These shelters save lives and would not be      

possible without the help and support of countless community volunteers and 

groups who support this initiative by volunteering and donating.  

This winter, shelters are facing a critical volunteer shortage because of COVID-19. 

To help meet this need, the Ozarks Alliance to End Homelessness is challenging 

businesses, churches, civic organizations, and other groups to have a conversation 

about how they can support this critical initiative. 

We realize that volunteering overnight might not be the best fit for you, but there are 

other ways you can help! 

• Donate funds to support all Crisis Cold Weather Shelters at cpozarks.org/

coldweather 

• Donate supplies to Crisis Cold Weather Shelter sites 

• Volunteer for an evening or morning shift to welcome guests or transport supplies 


